
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE                                    February 19, 2025 

Contact:  Rep. Calvin Callahan                                                                                                         (608) 237-9135 

 

Rep. Callahan Pledges to Fight for a Responsible Budget 
 

[Madison, WI] – Last night, Governor Evers delivered his biennial State Budget Address. State Representative 

Calvin Callahan (R-Tomahawk) released the following statement in response: 

“I was glad to see the governor finally embracing some conservative ideas, like eliminating the income tax on 

tips and providing middle-class tax relief. However, let’s not forget—he vetoed multiple Republican tax relief 

proposals last session. Thanks to Republican leadership in the legislature, we have already saved Wisconsin 

taxpayers over $31 billion through tax cuts. 

“Unfortunately, last night was more of the same. Every two years, the governor delivers a budget full of liberal 

wish-list policies that is dead on arrival. Once again, his plan grows government, expands welfare, and 

recklessly taxes and spends your money. I look forward to passing a fiscally responsible budget that truly 

benefits Wisconsinites. 

“In the coming days, the Joint Finance Committee will begin reviewing the budget from scratch. Republican 

legislators, including myself, will also hold listening sessions across the state to hear directly from constituents 

about their budget priorities. I will be releasing more details soon, but in the meantime, I encourage anyone in 

the 35th Assembly District to reach out to my office with their thoughts.”  

### 

The 35th Assembly District includes all of Langlade and Lincoln Counties, as well as portions of Marathon, 

Oconto, Oneida, and Shawano Counties. 


